
PTO NEWSLETTER, 1-3-2017 

 

Good morning CRA family! I hope that everyone had an awesome break and is ready to get back 

to school.  

 

We had a PTO Board meeting in December and we decided that we are not going to have a 

Spring fundraiser because we have already hit our fundraising goals for the year. Thank you so 

much for everyone who has contributed so generously to the PTO through Direct Donations & 

the Carnival. We also want to thank everyone who has contributed to the Playground fund; every 

dollar helps us get closer to being able to have a new playground!  

 

We will be having our monthly PTO meeting this Friday at 8:30 in the library.  Everyone is 

invited to attend! 

 

Perspectives is in full swing & this year's theme is: Remember When. Details about entries will 

be coming home with your students this week. This is such an incredible opportunity for our 

students to demonstrate their artistic talents. Entries are due Friday, February 3. 

Science Night is one month away! We still need more volunteers to help run stations. Please use 

this link: http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f054ea8a929a0fe3-science and sign up today! This 

is one of the BEST nights at CRA; it is so much fun and everyone learns so much about science. 

 

We would like to have a Spring service project on Saturday, April 8th, at Canyon Rim Academy. 

There are several areas that are in need of sprucing and cleaning that are in need of our help. As 

the date gets closer, we will have more detailed information,  but please put April 8th on your 

calendar and plan to attend. 
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